
The IBR’s “Fall 2021 Community Input Survey” showed the most desired 
light rail station is on the Vancouver waterfront. Unfortunately, a high 
bridge will have the station tracks about 85 feet above the riverbank. This 
will require a costly station with elevators and escalators that are 
frequently out of service. 
 

An immersed tunnel will have a station just below ground about few 
hundred feet from the riverfront. 
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